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1.4M

"I live nearby and CHiPS is really
consistent. I know that I can always
come here. Where else can I get some
food and talk about Squid Game?"

Meet Matthew
Longtime CHiPS guest 

"This year has been a year of many
changes, but thanks to the help I
received from the Frances Residence, I
am ready to continue advancing in my
life, together with my daughter. Thanks
to you, I had the time to settle down
and find a job that allows me to pay my
rent and what is necessary for my
daughter. I am leaving with a heart full
of gratitude and beautiful memories."

Meet Dulce

51,195 5,800 76%

Meals served to our
neighbors experiencing

food insecurity

Volunteer hours for
2022 to support our

operations

Mothers in the
Frances Residence were
able to secure permanent
and safe housing in 2022

PANTRY BAGS GIVEN TO
THE COMMUNITY

CAPACITY REACHED IN THE
FRANCES RESIDENCE

5,629 100%

Year in
Review 2022


